
MARIE POUSSEPIN

I invite you to give thanks to the Lord far all that we have lived in the Congregation

throughout these years, far the joys and difficulties and for the life and support of

each one of the Sisters for the mission of the Church, following the footprints of

Dominic and Marie Poussepin. I also invite you to believe and grow in trust in her

holiness and ask for her intercession for the needs of the Congregation, the Church

and the world, as well as for the persons who ask us to pray far their intentions. Let us

continue the journey of communion and charity begun by humble, pious and

charitable Marie Poussepin and like her, become women of faith and witnesses of

Mercy.

Sr. Maria Escayola Coris, superior general, letter 10/14/2019
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